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Equality Committee Meeting

Minutes: 22nd November 2012

Present: F McAlinden, P4a, P4b, P4d, P5a, P5b, P5c, P6b, P6c,   

              P7a, P7c Class Representatives.
Apologies: LA Connick, N Hunter, P4c, P5d, P6a, P6d, P7b and 

                 P7d Class Representatives.
1. Miss McAlinden welcomed all pupils to the meeting and congratulated them on being selected to represent their class at the Equality Committee. An ice breaker game was then played to give children the opportunity to learn the names of the other representatives. Miss McAlinden briefly discussed the expectations she has of the committee members and the importance of coming along well organised and prepared.
2. The committee were asked to think about the term ‘equality’ and what it means to them. After discussion the following thoughts were expressed:
“It means being fair treating everyone the same no matter what religion they are, whether they have a disability, whether they are a boy or a girl or the colour of their skin” (Millie)

“Involving everyone and always being fair” (Kirsty)

“We are all the same inside even though on the outside we all look different” (Lucy)

3. The pupils were asked what they think the purpose and role of the Equality Committee is within the school. The following suggestions were put forward:
“We will work to try and make sure that everyone in Carolside is treated fairly and equally” (Eilidh)

“Everyone has rights and we should make sure that we respect these” (Ayaan)

“We will come together to make ideas about how to make our school happier and more fair” (Millie)

“We will give our ideas and also talk to our classes and share their ideas with the group” (Eilidh)

The pupils continued to discuss ideas and activities which the Equality Committee could carry out. These included suggestion boxes in every class, posters about being fair (poster competition), Equality mascot and Powerpoint presentations delivered to classes about what the Equality Committee is and what all pupils can do to make the sure that Carolside is a fair and equal place. 
4. Miss McAlinden discussed the role of chairperson and vice chairperson with the group and asked pupils to report back at the next meeting if this is a role they would like to take on.
5. Photographs were taken of all members present to display on the Equality Committee notice board. 
6. All representatives agreed that Wednesdays are the most suitable lunchtime for meetings due to other commitments. It was decided that the date of the next meeting will be displayed on the notice board. 
7. Miss McAlinden thanked all the representatives for attending and closed the meeting.
